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From the Desk of Ms. Susan

Where did the summer go?  It seems like we were just saying
goodbye to you in June, and here we are ready to start another
exciting school year.

We have made some physical changes in the buildings, by
making a more efficient use of our space.  We hope that you
will join us soon for a look if you haven't already.

The KIVA team has been joined by some amazing team
members.  We are very lucky to be having them join us.

As always is you have questions or suggestions please feel
free to call me on my cell at (970) 759-5869 or email me at
susan.likes@kivacharter.org.

I look forward to seeing you all very soon.

 
We have a few spots open for Crosswalk Duty and Lunch Duty.

Are you available from 7:30 to 7:45 AM?  We could use your assistance to
help our students get safely across the street, and into class.

Do you have 30 minutes at either 11:30 to 12:00 or 12:00 to 12:30 one day
per week.  We could use your assistance at one of our lunch tables. As a
lunch room assistant, you sit at a table with students, eat your lunch, and
provide adult guidance should they get distracted from their lunches.  
 
Please contact Ms. Susan if you can help in either of these ways.  We
could certainly use your help.



A Message from your 
Board of Directors

The CKMS E/M S Board of Directors held their Annual Meeting on July 
24, 2017.  Nate Seeley and Tamia Hurst both renewed their three year 
terms, ending July 2020.  Julie Suckla completed her term and will 
not be returning.  We want to thank Julie for the countless hours she 
has spent on the school's behalf.  She will be missed greatly!

The 2017-2018 CKMS E/M S Board of Directors are:

Nate Seeley, President

Kelli Jackson, Vice President

Tamia Hurst, Secretary

Chad Fish, Treasurer

Kathy Clark, Member

Stacey Weyand, Member

As always, all board meetings are open to the public and we welcome 
your presence.  Our meeting calendar is posted on our website under 
the Board of Directors tab and all meetings are posted in the front 
window of 25 N Beech.  If you need to contact the Board, you may do 
so via email at bod@kivacharter.org.  We look forward to another 
successful year at the Kiva!

For the next few weeks, I will be spotlighting one of our new staff members.
 Be sure to be on the lookout for this exciting information.  But here you can
find a short little bio for them.  

Ms. RayLynne - Lower El Lead - She joins us from Las Vegas, Nevada.
She is moving back to the area to be closer to family.  She has taughts for
over 15 years, and has a Master's in Education. 

Ms. Nancy - Lower El Asst - She joins us from Red Mesa, Colorado.  She is
new to the education field, but it very excited to be joining our team.

Ms. Amanda - Administrative Asst - She joins us from Elk City, Oklahoma.
 She and her family moved to the area in May of this year.  She previously
has worked in the Medical Field.

Mr. Joel - Art Teacher - He joins us from Memphis, Tennessee.  He is
moving to the area to be closer to family.  He has a Bachelor's in Fine Arts
and a Master's in Education, and has taught for over 8 years.

Mr. Dusty - Drama Teacher - He was previously a morning radio talk show
host in the Salt Lake City area.

We are very lucky to be having them all join our team.  Please welcome
them when you see them.
 

Back to School BBQ
Join us for our annual Back to School BBQ.  Take a tour of the buildings,
meet your child's teachers, and just get to know the other families in our
school.  

Thursday, August 17, at 6:00pm.  Our School Board will be grilling
hamburgers and hotdogs for us.  The school will provide all the rest.

Come join us for a nice get together before the school year starts.  
 

mailto:bod@kivacharter.org

